
Sutton St. Nicholas Neighbourhood Development Plan - Review 
 

Public Consultation: 

TUESDAY 3 MAY – WEDNESDAY 15 JUNE 2022 
 

Dear Parishioner, 
 
Our first Neighbourhood Development Plan for the Parish was completed in 2017.  We’ve now 
updated the Plan to take account of changes since then.  We’ve revised the original policies and 
added several new ones, including on the size and type of new housing that’s needed, 
householder development, building design, countryside views, and water quality in the River Lugg.   
 
We’ve prepared a draft of the revised Plan and want to know what you think.  We are launching a 
public consultation from Tuesday 3 May to Wednesday 15 June.   
 
You can read the draft Plan and supporting documents on the community website at 

https://suttonstnicholas.co.uk/, at St. Nicholas’ and St. Michael’s churches and The Golden Cross.  

To request a printed copy to be posted to you, email the Parish Clerk on 

ssnparishclerk@btinternet.com or telephone 01432 880673.    

 

You can use this form to give us your comments.  Please return it:  

• to the collection boxes at St. Nicholas’ and St. Michael’s churches and The Golden Cross.     

• by post to the Clerk to Sutton St. Nicholas Parish Council, 20 Willow Rise, Sutton St. Nicholas, 
Hereford HR1 3DH.  

• by email to the Clerk at ssnparishclerk@btinternet.com. 
 

Please include your name and address.*  Additional copies of the form can be downloaded and 
printed from the Parish Council website, requested from the Parish Clerk or collected from St. 
Nicholas’ and St. Michael’s churches and The Golden Cross.  If you have any questions, please 
telephone Ron Gow on 01432 880545, Ian Nicholas on 01432 880447, or Stan Gyford on 01432 
880687.   
 
All comments must be received by 5.00 p.m. on Wednesday 15 June 2022. Thank you.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
Councillor Ron Gow, Chairman of the Parish Council.  
  
 

Your details:* 
 

Name:  

Address:  
 

Email:  

 

Please give us your comments overleaf.   
 
* The personal information you provide on this form will be processed in accordance with the Data Protection Policy on the Parish Council website.  
It will be used only for the preparation of the Neighbourhood Development Plan.  Personal information will not be published.    
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Sutton St. Nicholas Neighbourhood Development Plan - Review 
 

Please give us your comments below.  All comments will be publicly available.  
 

Which part of the 
Review are you 
commenting on? 
Please tell us the page 
number, paragraph 
number, or policy. 

Are you supporting, 
objecting or just 
making a comment?  

Comments and/or suggested changes 

 
 
 
 

  

 
 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 

Do you have any general comments?  
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you – and don’t forget please return this form by Wednesday 15 June 2022. 


